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This Week… 
 
We have had a lovely week in 
Reception. In phonics we have been 
practising all taught tricky words. We 
have also been reading words such 
spoons, crowds, gardens and paints.  
 
In maths we have been looking at the 
composition of 9. The children have 
been using a range of resources in 
provision to create 9 in different ways. 
We learnt a STEM sentence… “9 is 
made of 4 and 5. 4 and 5 makes 9”.  

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Samual Moradeyo 
 

Daffodils: Sadie Morris 
 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Moving Up Day 

On Wednesday 2nd July the children will be spending 
the morning in their new Year 1 classrooms.  

Welcome to Year 1 

On Monday 7th July at 2:30pm there will be a 
meeting for parents/carers in preparation for your 

child starting year 1. 

 Bluebells Class assembly 

Bluebells class assembly will be on 
Thursday 10th July – 9:00am. Don’t forget 

to keep practising your lines at home 
Bluebells! 

 

Story of the week  

 

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see photographs of all 

our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 

Year 1 Teachers 

The children were very excited to meet their 
new Teachers this week and share a story 

with them.   

Daffodils class – Miss McGowan 

Bluebells class – Miss Kervin 

 

  


